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ATTACHMENT 1A
March 26, 2014
The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:
The Office of Risk Management is pleased to provide the 2013 Annual Report to Council pursuant to the revised King County Code 2.21.030.
In alignment with the Financial Stewardship and Service Excellence goals of the King County Strategic Plan, our mission is: “To protect King County’s financial assets and mitigate losses by providing effective risk management services and responsive and fair claims management.”
The enclosed report recaps the Office of Risk Management’s 2013 loss control efforts, recovery program successes, claim filings and expenditures, as well as the results of our insurance procurement program.  It is estimated this report required 40 staff hours to produce at $1,836 in direct salary costs.

If you have any questions about this report or the Risk Management Program, please feel free to contact Jennifer Hills, Director of the Office of Risk Management, at 206-263-2238, or via email at jennifer.hills@kingcounty.gov.
Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosure:  
cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  Michael Woywod, Chief of Staff

  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council  

Carrie S. Cihak, Director, Policy and Strategic Initiatives, King County 

    Executive Office
Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
Caroline Whalen, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive

    Services (DES)

Jennifer Hills, Director, Office of Risk Management, DES
Kevin Wright, Chief Civil Deputy, Prosecuting Attorney’s Office (PAO)

David Eldred, Litigation Section Head, PAO
Kymber Waltmunson, King County Auditor

